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Atchison Police seek missing motorcycle
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are seeking the whereabouts of a missing motorcycle.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, it’s believed it
was taken sometime between 6:00 Tuesday evening and 7:30 Wednesday morning.
The 2020 Benelli TNT 135 motorcycle had been parked in the 900 block of
Laramie Street at the time it was stolen.
No suspects are immediately known.

According to an online search, the starting price for a similar, brand new
motorcycle is $3,000.

Anyone with information related to the theft is asked to call Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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